
This Morning: 
8:45-9:45am  Zoom Sunday School Class  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09 

9:00am  In-Person Sunday School Classes, all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service in Person and 
   via Zoom   https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/ 

This Afternoon/Evening: 
   No Activities 

This Week: 
Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?
pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09 

Wednesday 5:30pm Prayer Team via Zoom 
Thursday 9:00am Mennonite Women 
                  4:30pm Pastoral Leadership Team meeting 
 
Worship Schedule:   
June 5:   Pentecost Sunday. Steve Bomar preaching; Communion 
June 12:  Trinity Sunday.  Steve Bomar preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
Today: Stephanie Moyer, Luanne Berkey 
Next Sunday:  Stacy Berkey, Trina Fitzpatrick 

Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered  

community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, 
bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign 

through hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Graduate Recognition  
     Call to Worship 
     Congregational Singing 
     Prayer for the Offering 
     Passing the Peace 
WORD 
     Congregational Singing 
     Children’s Story 
     Scripture Presentation:  John 21:18-23 
     Sermon:  “What Is That To You?”—Frank Howard  
RESPONSE 
     Response Song 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 
 

May 29 2022 

Prelude:  Kelsey Sommer 
 Worship Leader:  Ken Beachy 
Song Leader:   Charlie Gingerich 
Children’s Story:   Jennifer Gingerich 

Pentecost Art Project  
There are wind chime kits still available. Please return assembled 
and decorated kits by June 1. Make sure you have some way to 

identify your wind chime so you can get it 
back once we take it down later this  
summer. There is no cost for the kits but 
donations are welcome and will enable us 
to do more projects like this in the future.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09


Vacation Bible School 
Sunday, July 24—Thursday, July 28 

6:00—8:00PM 

We are excited about how this year's curriculum provides  
opportunities to incorporate new decorations, audiovisuals, and 
worship ideas. These new opportunities are better suited for an 
indoor meeting space so we are not renting a large outdoor tent. 
Like previous years many other VBS activities will be held  
outside. 
 
Volunteers are needed for many different positions.  Sign-ups 
are available for group leaders (this year called Tour Guides) and 
for set-up/take-down.   Contact VBS Directors Bre Epp,  
Stephanie Moyer, Eliza Gingerich, Brie Ediger. 
 

Zion is hosting the annual Pacific Northwest Mennonite Conference 
meetings on Friday, June 17 and Saturday, June 18.  We are in need 
of a few persons to help with some tasks.  Please talk to Stan Oyer or 
Jodi Hansen by June 1 if you are available to help: 
 
—someone to pick up the Friday evening dinner food from a caterer 
in Wilsonville and bring it to Zion on Friday afternoon 
—4 people to help put tables and chairs away after the meal on  
Saturday evening 
—Childcare for children of pastors attending the meetings is needed 
on Friday afternoon and evening and all day on Saturday.  Helpers 
with childcare will be paid. Help for any parts of a day or evening 
would be very much appreciated. 

Come celebrate the marriage of Bethany Chupp 
and Logan Stoltzfus at a reception on Sunday, 
June 5 from 1-4pm at the Hockman-Chupp’s.  
Join us for conversation, dessert, and yard games. 
This is an open-house event; you are welcome to 
come and go as you please.  

Dear Zion Family, 
Thank you for all your prayers, visits, cards, and beautiful plant 
sent after the loss of Richard’s brother, John.  It was very much 
appreciated.  —Richard and Barbara Dinsmore 

Voices Together Workshops and Song Festival— June 11 at  
Portland Mennonite Church 
You now have an opportunity to learn more about how the 759 
songs and 310 non-musical resources in the “Voices Together” 
hymnal can enrich the worship of our Mennonite congregations. 
Editors Sarah Johnson and Adam Tice will present 
 Introducing Voices Together,  1:30pm 
 Contemporary Worship Music in VT, 3:30pm 
 Song Festival, 7:00pm  
Registration is not required. Participants will be singing together 
and the presenters have asked that everyone please wear masks. 
 
Can’t get enough hymn singing?  Albany Mennonite Church  
invites you on Sunday, June 12 to their worship service (11am), a 
fellowship meal following, and an afternoon hymn sing at 2pm. 



Regular Office Hours:   
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9am—noon 

Church Staff: 
Steve Bomar, Lead Pastor:  sbomar@zionhubbard.org 

                        559-286-9057 
Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 

                                       503-577-9789 
Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 

Elders:  Andy Coulombe, Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032 †  503-651-2274 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

In Prayer: 

Budget Report:  Offering 5/8/22: $3,104.02 

Access Zion’s online giving option Vanco at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Pray for Pastor Steve Bomar and Stan Oyer as they are currently 
attending the MCUSA special delegate session in Kansas City.  As 
Zion delegates, pray for wisdom and clarity as they meet in  
discernment with other delegates.   
 
Pray for peace to be prevalent in the midst of violence, trauma and 
tragedy.  We remember the Uvalde community in their grief in the 
aftermath of the horrific Robb Elementary School shooting this 
week, and angst over the senseless loss of innocent lives and those 
whose lives have been traumatized and forever changed.   
 
Continue also to pray for peace to those who suffer the on-going 
war in Ukraine.  May there be an end to the fighting and may hope 
and healing begin. 


